
Allegheny County
Department of Human

Services
2023 AAP Substantial
Amendment for ESG

Allocation
Public Meeting

PITTSBURGH – The Allegheny
County Department of Human
Services (DHS) is preparing a
Substantial  Amendment  (SA)
to the County’s 2023 Annual
Action Plan. This SA is being
executed  to  adjust  the
allocation of 2023 Emergency
Solutions  Grant  (ESG)  funds
across  the  four  planned
activities areas to allow for the
expansion  of  resources  to
address  homelessness.  The
amendment  is  the  result  of
allocating  other  County
resources  to  maintain
operations at family shelters,
allowing for ESG funds to be
dedicated to street outreach,
shelter  operations  for
individuals,  Rapid  Rehousing
and data collection activities.
A  copy  of  the  Substantial
Amendment  is  available  at
https://www.alleghenycou
nty.us/Human-Services
/News-Events/Meetings
Hearings/Community.aspx  I
nterested  persons  are
encouraged to  express  their
views,  in  writing,  on  the
amended 2023 Annual Action
Plan.  Comments  may  be
submitted  to  Allegheny
County Department of Human
Services  via  email  at
dhs-ideas@alleghenycounty
.us  or  via  mail  to  Hilary
Scherer,  1  Smithfield  Street,
Floor  4,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15222. The  County  will  also
hold  a  public  hearing  on
Friday, November 17, 2023, at
11:00am to accept additional
public comment. The hearing
will  use  a  hybrid  meeting
format, to allow people to join
online  through  Microsoft
Teams,  call-in  by  phone,  or
attend  in-person  at  the
Human  Services  Building,
located at 1 Smithfield Street,
Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania
15212.  Teams  access  and
call-in  information  is  below
and  can  also  be  found  at
https://www.alleghenycoun
ty.us/Human-Services
/News-Events/Meetings
Hearings/Community.aspx  
Comments  received  by
November  28,  2023  will  be
considered and appended to
the amendment.


